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Imagine the panic that an Oklahoma business owner experienced when he discovered that his bank account reflected a big fat ZERO!   He just could not understand it…..business had been brisk all year.  What went wrong????

Too much trust and too few controls were the problems.  In fact, according to C. David Rhoades, Managing Director of Fraud & Forensic Investigations, this owner fell victim to one of the more common embezzlement schemes.  The bookkeeper that he hired appeared to have all of the right qualifications, bringing over ten years’ experience and strong accounting skills to the table.  Soon, the boss began completely trusting his conscientious, detail-oriented and personable employee.  

Within ninety days, the young woman began supplementing her salary (in the high $20,000 range), with some “under-the-radar” incremental bonuses that ultimately reached a grand total of $135,000!  

In this case, the owner initially attempted to handle the situation by himself and committed the second biggest mistake.  Instead of contacting a Certified Fraud Examiner equipped to do a proper investigation, the owner confronted the employee directly, who then attempted to cover her tracks by deleting files and destroying documents.

At that point, the owner wised up and contacted Rhoades’ firm.   As a Certified Fraud Examiner, Rhoades was able to reconstruct a tell-tale trail and the dishonest employee was soon making court-ordered restitution. (Ironically, the employee actually claimed the bogus income and paid taxes on it.  In doing so, she escaped a tax evasion charge, but simultaneously clinched the fraud charges by her employer.)

The problem could have been prevented if the business owner had worked with a CPA to  implement proper accounting controls in the first place.  In fact, Rhoades stated that one of the strongest ways to prevent fraud is for the owners to simply review every bank statement and reconciliation.  Too often, this process is delegated to a “trusted” employee, thereby creating opportunities for them to succumb to temptation.  

Another way business owners can sometimes detect fraud is by occasionally varying routines. For example, owners should work their own cash registers once in awhile and watch for unusual signs that signal trouble. Also, managers may want to show up unexpectedly earlier than usual or after hours – just to see if any suspicious activity is occurring.  

Concerned that fraud may be occurring in your workplace?  Want to ensure that proper controls are in place?  You may want to visit the Association of Certified Fraud Examiners website at http://www.cfenet.com for additional tips or to locate a CFE member in your location.  

In addition, OkEthics will be partnering with IMA on July 13 to sponsor roundtable discussions on “Hot Topics in Accounting, Auditing and the Financial Arenas.”  A one hour CPE credit in ethics will be offered to participants. Please visit the website at www.okethics.org  for more details.

